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In response to the COVID-19 virus, the Sullivan County Purchasing Department 
hereby plans to practice social distancing for the protection of the employees, 
vendors and the public. Currently, our office remains open but, if the situation 
worsens, we will be closing the office and conducting business from home via e-
mail.  
 
We encourage all potential vendors to verify they are registered with the 
Purchasing Department through Vendor Registry. To register go to the following 
link: https://vrapp.vendorregistry.com/Vendor/Register/Index/sullivan-county-tn-
vendor-registration 
 
In future days information will be released as our process for on-line bid 
acceptance and on-line bid openings is finalized and put in place. 
 
For any questions, please contact the Purchasing Agent at the following e-mail: 
kris.davis@sullivancountytn.gov 
 
**Please note that if it becomes necessary for the County Offices to be closed by 
the County Mayor, updated information can be obtained on the county website at 
www.sullivancountytn.gov 
  
 
 
 


